
       Melbourne Whittley Cruiser Club Inc.

                                                                          Peter Walters 
                                                                          Cruise Co-ordinator

                                                               5 Pridham Street 
                                                                          Maribyrnong 3032  

This Cruise was attended but it was not on water.

A small area was set aside by the Whittley Group for the MWCC stand at the 
Melbourne Boat Show June 2013. 

All personnel who attended worked on the MWCC stand trying to get new 
members with Whittley Cruisers.

This is the first time that we have had the opportunity to entice new members 
into our club.

It was successful as we signed up 3 new members.

While we were there we walked around the other stands to get information or 
thing to do on our vessels, it was a good eye opener.

We had two DVDs running at different times with still photographs and a DVD 
of the up coming 2014 Whittley Regatta.

All who attended had a great time.

Peter and Dishlicker Tuppence
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